
Hola ladies,

Last week, alongside our two roll-ups, we were in full swing preparing for the Men’s Club 

Championship – and what an exciting weekend it turned out to be!

That weekend the weather was extreme. On Saturday we had an easterly wind – it was very humid, 

everything felt dampy as if after heavy rain. By Sunday, the wind had shifted and the temperature 

soared to 40 degrees, though it felt more like 50! Under these tough conditions, the men played their 

rounds while 14 ladies were there to support them.

In my opinion, Amanda and Rachel had the most challenging task of all – they each spent over 

seven hours on Saturday and Sunday under the scorching sun recording the results. 

Jules and I were busy at the Halfway House, while Debbie R., Tammy, Anne, Nicky, Yvonne, Agi, 

Ruth, Sussie, and Debbie F. did a great job spotting balls on hole 4. Linda was out and about with 

her camera taking photos (which you can soon see on the homepage). Thank you ladies – great 

teamwork! The ladies also had a little wager going. Many thanks to Jules, who organised it brilliantly 

and sold the tickets both at the club and via WhatsApp.

Stephen had a lovely surprise, he invited all the ladies who helped out to lunch on Sunday. Of 

course, we were all delighted, and I would like to thank him very much on behalf of everyone.

A big thank-you as well to Alicia and Fatima for their wonderful support and for being with us 

throughout the weekend!

Finally, heartfelt thanks to everyone who took part, lent a hand, and contributed to such a fantastic 

atmosphere. That’s exactly what makes our club so special! 

LADY CAPTAIN´S WEEKLY NEWS

The San Roque Club 
18th August 2025

Congratulations to our new men Club Champions –

Philip Fisher (scratch winner) and our Men’s Captain, 

Michael Keane (net winner)!

A very special thank you to Jon Hale, who, by setting up and managing the San Roque Club 

Championship Charity, not only ensured a lot of fun and enjoyment for the participants, but also, 

thanks to the generous donation from the bank and some of the winners, was able to raise an amount 

of 1,239 EUR to the Captain’s Charity.
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MIDWEEK COMPETITION

14th AUGUST LADIES THURSDAY COMPETITION PLAYED OF 49

18th August 2025

12th AUGUST LADIES TUESDAY COMPETITION PLAYED OF 49

Winner:

1st Rachel Wright 43 points

2nd Noelle Casey 37 points

3th Christine Taylor 36 points

This Thursday we were 16 ladies and we warmly welcomed a new lady, Sandra 

Featherstone. She played her very first competition in San Roque and finished with a 

fantastic score of 35 points – what a start! 

It was a great day all around, with plenty of excellent scores. Well played, ladies – keep up the 

great golf! 

Winner:

1st Debbie Richards 36 points 

2nd Jules Hale 36 points 

3th Rachel Wright 35 points

Birdies

Sandra Featherstone 12th hole 

Debbie Richards 17th hole 

On Tuesday, the weather was absolutely beautiful, and we all love playing in the mornings. 

Twelve ladies took part. I’m especially happy for Ginette Bumpstead – after training with 

Mark, her golf has improved since last week, and she scored 34 points. Patience and 

practice really pay off – well done!

And once again, Rachel brought in an amazing score and won the competition! 

Great job, Rachel!  
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WEEKEND COMPETITION

18th August 2025

MEN'S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 2025 – RESULTS AND SOME PHOTOS

tee area 1st hole now tee area 18th hole (final result)
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… AND FINALLY
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Upcoming events 

Maintenance week: The Old Course will be closed from 19 to 26 August

Tuesday 19th August LADIES TUESDAY COMPETITION NEW COURSE 

Thursday  14th August LADIES THURSDAY COMPETITION NEW COURSE

18th August 2025

Svetlana

Focus on the swing, not the score — the game will follow.


	Diapositiva 1
	Diapositiva 2
	Diapositiva 3
	Diapositiva 4

